PUBLIC NOTICE

The Madbury Planning Board will consider a Voluntary Merger of Lots Application under the
Ordinances and Regulations of the Town of Madbury on:

Wednesday, May 15, 2013 at 7:00 p.m.
Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road

The application is for a lot merger for Map 9, lots 8 and 8A on 304 Knox Marsh Road, Madbury.
The owner of record is Jason Berndtson.

If the application is found complete and meets the standards of the regulations, it will be
accepted for consideration and a Public Hearing on the matter will immediately follow.

Tarah Beaupre
Planning Board Secretary



